
Dear Year 6 student, 

 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you to The Warriner School in Year 7. 

My name is Bethany W, I am a current Year 7 student, and I wanted to write you a 

letter to tell you about my experiences during my first year at The Warriner School. 

Before I started Year 7, I was most afraid of making new friends, but now I have made friendships 

that will go on forever. 

When I first joined, I didn’t have a clue who anyone was or where my lessons were, luckily, the 

teachers were there to help and guide me through. They made it feel like a safe place to be and I 

was settled into secondary quickly. 

My favourite subjects are Drama, Art, Music, PE and Design and 

Technology (DT). In Drama you get to work in groups and show who you 

truly are and in Art you get to express your creative skills. In Music it is so 

much fun because, you get to create music (with instruments or an app on 

computers) in groups or sometimes on your own and in DT you can build 

and make things like copper bracelets and lots more. Also, in PE you do 

things like gymnastics, swimming and badminton. 

Some different clubs that I have joined are, creative writing club where 

you can write stories and girls basketball. Sometimes I go to work on the 

farm with my friends and I sometimes go to hockey club at lunch. Also, I 

sometimes go swimming during lunchtimes, there is just girls swimming 

and there is swimming where everyone can go whatever age or year. 

After school on Thursday’s, I go to choir. I’ve enjoyed them because they are really fun, and they’re 

not things I would normally do. At the farm you can work with goats one day and walk dogs another. 

In choir we sing a lot of different genres of songs, no matter what music level we are on. 

My best memory so far is at the Year 7 disco because me and my friends danced and played a lot of 

games. I also enjoyed the Settlers Fayre which had loads of inflatables and fun things to do with your 

friends. Also, once in DT I made a post-it note holder with no help, using saws, sanding machines and 

drills. 

What I love about the Warriner School is the canteen. In the canteen you 

can get things like pizza, bagels, wraps, cooked meals, fruit pots and lots 

more, that are so tasty. I especially like their roast dinners on Wednesday’s. 

I also love how accepting the teachers are because when I started I didn’t 

have a clue what to do because everything was new to me, but the teachers 

helped a lot, and now I feel quite happy at The Warriner School. 

My advice to you, as a new Year 7 is to make new friends, but also still be friends with your old ones, 

and be yourself but your best-self.  

From  

Bethany W 

Year 7 


